
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Conway  Term:  Summer 1 Topic:  what’s on your plate 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
 

This term we have welcomed 2 new members of 

staff to our team. Emma and Rhi really great to 

have you with us. 

Conway class have enjoyed this terms topic of 

“what’s on your plate”. Lots of food tasting in our 

like/ dislike lesson. Well done Charlie for having a 

nibble on a piece of apple and the popcorn was 

a hit with Taksheel. 

In art we have made lots of pictures of fruit using 

different painting and mark making techniques 

we have used spaghetti, wool splats, string 

pulling, and ice lollies. Thank you Lili for going 

above and beyond as our resident artist, and a 

round of applause for Jim who weaved our bowl 

for the fruit to go in. 

We have seen a welcome return of rebound 

therapy for some children a new experience. I 

haven’t seen moves like Rocco’s before - 

amazing! 

Can we take this opportunity to say a big thank 

you to Becca from Pembroke Class for 

introducing us all to Lego therapy which has 

been a hit with all the children but gives Bobby 

the opportunity to show off his great signing by 

telling us what colour comes next. 

We have been running our snack shop for a few 

weeks now the class sort coins into colours brown 

and silver. Then using different methods the class 

take it in turns to exchange coins for their snack. 

Charlie has shown great progress in waiting for his 

turn which is a great skill to be mastering. 

Have a lovely half term and hopefully enjoy the 

sun.       

 

Conway team. 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

End of term 27th May 2022 

Return to school 6th June 2022 


